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October 11, 2011

Mr. Paul Andress

Director of Operations

Denton Independent School District
230 North Mayhill

Denton, Texas 76208

Reference: Fee Proposal

Drainage Repairs, Track and Field Replacement

Billy Ryan High School
Dear Mr. Andress:
VLK Architects is very appreciative of the opportunity to submit a fee proposal for providing architectural
and civil design services for the drainage improvements, demolition and replacement of the 8 lane all-
weather running track and the demolition and replacement of the synthetic turf playing field at Billy Ryan
High School.
The Basic Services will include architectural and civil design. The proposed fee for the design services is
5.5% of the cost of work. Reimbursable expenses will be billed at the actual cost of the expense.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me to discuss at 817.633.9620.

Sincerely,

Y-

Stephen L. Hafer, AlA, LEED® AP
Principal
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ce: File
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